
Special Campaign with Eone for

World Sight Day -- Ends Oct. 31st #HopeInSight

Dear Supporters and Friends,

Our special collaboration with Eone is still on - through October 31st -
where a part of the sales proceeds during this period will be donated to
Vision Care.

Browse Eone's Website

For more information, please visit Our Website.

And please share our campaign with family, colleagues and friends.
Thank you!

Vision Care USA

See Our Coverage in both Korea Times & Korea Daily!

http://visioncareusa.org
https://www.eone-time.com/collections/all
http://visioncareusa.org


Give Today

Vision Care USA, Inc. is a 501(c)(3) tax-exempt organization.
Federal Tax ID Number: 81-1916116

New! Follow Our Instagram Page: @visioncare.usa

 ​  ​  ​

https://give.visioncareusa.org/quickdonate
https://www.instagram.com/visioncare.usa/
https://www.facebook.com/visioncareusa/
https://www.instagram.com/visioncare.usa/
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UC9NCYuNKyypWk6LHHHzOFeA

